
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Monday, November 29, 2021 

 
 

• The 10th grade Student Council is collecting pet supplies for the Babylon Animal Shelter. 
Please bring pet food, litter, gently used or new blankets, toys, treats, or cleaning supplies to the 
box at the Grove Place entrance or to Room 137. The shelter needs so many things this year! 
Not sure if you can donate it? Check with a 10th grade officer or Ms. Olivieri. Thank you for your 
contributions! 

 

• There will be an Environmental Club meeting TOMORROW at 7:15am in Room 112. See Mrs. 
Dixon if you have questions.  

 

• Good morning Tri-M – Welcome back! We have rehearsal for the tree lighting today after school 
in the Band Room. See you then! 

 

• The Junior Class Cabinet is holding a Blaze Pizza Fundraiser next Tuesday, 12/7 from 4 – 8:30. 
See you there! 

 

• DECA – Important meeting this Wednesday at 7:15 in Room 207. 
o Next week is testing week. You must take the tests in school. Names and testing day will 

be posted outside of Room 207. Make sure you are getting the messages from Lexie as 
to which day you are taking the test. Any questions, please see Mrs. Reilly. 

 

• Any Seniors who are part of the Yearbook Club or would like to get involved, please join us in 
Room 217 after school on Wednesday, Dec. 1st.  

 

• Attention Seniors: 
Suffolk Community College onsite admissions will be visiting BHS on Tuesday, December 7th. 
If you think you may be interested, please come to Guidance and sign up as soon as possible so 
that we can secure a spot for you!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


